
Hello
I have been a resident here in Hadley Wood for over 50 years. My children 
were born here, went to the local nursery, ballet school, primary school, 
used the tennis courts. The Hadley Wood train station allowed myself and 
husband when alive in the past to travel to work.
Particularly during Covid times having been able to walk the site and enjoy 
this Green Belt area has sustained my mental health. I feel this is a wrong 
location for this proposed development. It would destroy the amenities of 
this area i.e. overcrowding, car traffic, parking, noise and pollution.
I am sure there are many more reasons to support my objection which I am 
sure the HW Association will have submitted to you.


